
In accordance with the notice and submission deadline requirements of Sections 
18.1 (b) and 11.3, respectively, of Niagara Region’s Procedural By-law, the 
Regional Clerk received from Councillor Fertich a motion to be brought forward 
for consideration at the April 25, 2019 Council meeting respecting Discussion of 
Provincial Review of Regional Government. 
 
Whereas on January 15, 2019, the Provincial Government announced it would be 
undertaking a review of the province’s Regional governments; 

Whereas Correspondence Item COTW-C 02-2019 respecting Provincial Review of 
Regional Government provided information that the local area mayors and Chief 
Administrative Officers have collaborated on an action plan related to the review; 

Whereas it is important that Regional Councillors also have an opportunity to provide 
input on this review.  

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED: 

1. That Regional Council BE PROVIDED with an opportunity to have a fulsome 
discussion respecting the Provincial Review of Regional Government; and 
 

2. That staff BE DIRECTED to include the topic of Provincial Review of Regional 
Government on the agenda for the Committee of the Whole meeting being held on 
May 2, 2019. 

 


